
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
Proposed Land Use Bylaw No. 543-22 

 
 

 
 
 
Pursuant to the Municipal Government Act (MGA), The Village of Hussar has given 1st reading to 
Bylaw No. 543-22, a draft Land Use Bylaw (LUB) with the purpose of regulating the use and 
development of land and buildings in the Village of Hussar. The LUB provides a framework within 
which the orderly, economical, and beneficial development and use of land can take place.  
 
A public hearing for Bylaw No. 543-22 will be held in person and Via Conference Call at the 
Village of Hussar Office at 109 – 1 Avenue East, Hussar, AB on July 20th, 2022 commencing at 
7:00pm.  Members of the public who are unable to attend the meeting in person may attend 
virtually:     Microsoft Teams Meeting   

 +1 587-774-9765,,453218950#   Canada, Calgary 
Phone Conference ID: 453 218 950# 

Council will hear from any person claiming to be affected by the proposed bylaw.  
 
Written comments or concerns may also be submitted for Councils consideration. Written 
submissions will be received up until 4:00pm on July 20, 2022. Submissions should be addressed 
to The Village of Hussar, and may be submitted Via Mail- P.O. Box 100 Hussar, AB, T0J 1S0 or Via 
Email - office@villageofhussar.ca 

 
Please be advised that the personal information in submissions made, is collected under the 
authority of the Alberta Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, Section 33(c) and 
subsequent versions of the Act. All submissions provided to the Village Council will be publicly 
available, in accordance with Section 40(1) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act. 
 
Proposed Land Use Bylaw No. 543-22 can be reviewed online at 
https://www.villageofhussar.ca/planning-development, or copies may be picked up Tuesdays & 
Thursdays at the 109 – 1 Avenue East, Hussar, AB from 8:30- 4:30 pm.   
 
 

tel:+15877749765,,453218950

